Sent to all Members

July 1, 2024

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Minutes are provided by Distrct 6220 2024-25 District Governor Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er) to increase understanding and share important information about Rotary International.  

Please read at club meetings and post in newsletters and on social media

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Minute from District Governor Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).

My first message as your District Governor is one of humility, gratitude, and opportunity.

I am humbled to assume a position to which I never aspired. I am humbled to be in the midst of such goodness as found whenever with Rotarians. And I am humbled to follow an impressively long line of outstanding leaders of District 6220.

I am grateful so many others participate in an excellent leadership team we are assembling, grateful for the generosity of Rotarians who support projects from our communities to the entire world, and grateful for the time each and every member of District 6220 contributes to growing their clubs and making us all proud of our membership.

And, finally, this is a message of opportunity. We have opportunity to grow membership by forming satellite clubs, Rotaract clubs and After Hours clubs.

We have opportunity to eradicate polio within the next two years. We have opportunity to use our recently engaged Public Image co-chairs to work with every club throughout District 6220 to share positive stories about Rotary.

Thank you for the goodness you guarantee. Thank you for the opportunity to build on the impressive Rotary record on which we stand.

This has been a Rotary Minute. Thank you”.


Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  

